From: registrar

To: Shelly-Anne Connell

Cc: jacki

Subject: Ministry of Transportation - Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0293
Date: Friday, April 9, 2021 3:12:48 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, April 9, 2021 2:53 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-04-09

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0293

-- Name --
Alexandre GitKow

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Ministry of Transportation of Ontario (MTO)

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Thank you for circulating the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) Notice for

EB-2020-0293 Enbridge Gas Inc. St. Laurent Ottawa North, Ontario to the Ministry of Transportation (MTO), for review and comments. The Ministry has
reviewed the proposal in accordance with the Public Transportation and Highway Improvement Act (PTHIA) and offers the following attached document for
comments.

-- Attachment --
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